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February 21st, 2014 
 
Debbie Bylica 
City of Fort Lauderdale City Hall 
100 North Andrews Avenue 6th Floor 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 
 
Dear Mrs. Bylica, 
 
 Pyrotecnico would like to respectfully request the use of the swimming hall of fame property for 
the 4th of July fireworks load in site.  This request is being made for the extent of the contract with the 
City.  The same time frame from June 29th through July 5th of each year is being requested.  Pyrotecnico 
agrees to pay for all fire watch and police detail fees related to the fireworks loading at this location not 
to exceed $6,000.  Additionally, Pyrotecnico agrees to reimburse the city for the cost of the pilings 
installed at the swimming hall of fame each year not to exceed $2,000 per year.  Due to the load in 
logistics of the show Pyrotecnico is requesting that we be permitted to continue to load both the 
Hollywood and Fort Lauderdale barges together since our pricing reflects discounts that are in place as a 
result of one single load in site for both shows. 
 
Pyrotecnico can either discount the final invoice by this agreed amount or issue a check reimbursement 
once payment is received in full. 
 
Thank you for considering this request as an alternative to using the port and please don’t hesitate to 
contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Chris Liberatore 
Show Producer 
954.401.2677 
Cliberatore@pyrotecnico.com 
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